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NOTICE

All the classes will remain suspended on 07/03/2023 and 08/03/2023 on the occasion of Doljatra
and Holi. Regular classes shall commence on and from 09/03/2022 (Thursday).

Please note that all offices of Techno India Group and Sister Nivedita University will remain
open on 08/03/2023 (Wednesday).

By order of the Vice Chancellor

Copy to:

1. E.A. to Chancellor, for information

2. E.A. to Vice Chancellor, for information

3. E.A. to Pro Vice Chancellor, for information

4. All Unit Heads, for information & circulation among students, faculty & staff members of their unit
3. Mr. Dibyuendu Layek, for insertion in website Notice Board

6. A.O., for insertion in University Notice Board
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